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UPDATE MARCH 2012
Recruitment of new administrative staff
A significant milestone was reached in the redeployment process with the issuing on 5 March 2012, by the Department of Public Expenditure and Reform, of the Circular for the recruitment of replacement Prison Administration and Support Officers. The Circular is available on the Public Jobs website at www.publicjobs.ie/publicjobs/campaignAdvert/3783.htm. 
A special unit has been created to draw up a training programme for the new administrative staff.  This unit will be carrying out a vital role in the transformation process.  The initial assignment of staff to this unit has begun.

Redeployment of current prison Clerks

The ongoing twin processes of experiential training and assessment for Clerks redeploying to alternative posts have proved very successful.  
Task Reviews
The joint task review process has been completed in 3 prisons, and implementation action plans are being finalised.  Reviews are ongoing in 5 prisons and in 2 ancillary service units.  Reviews have yet to commence in 6 prisons, including 3 major locations.  Timetables are in place for the commencement of these reviews. 
